
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Arbor Parent App 
 
As you are aware, in April, our Management Information System (MIS), which we use for student 
and staff data, moved to a system called Arbor. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we made the transition from our old system. We are excited to 
tell you that we are now in a position to launch the Arbor Parent App with you, which will work 
effectively with our new Arbor MIS. 
 
You will shortly receive a welcome email from us with a link to set up your password.Once you 
have set up your password, you can login to the parent app here: https://login.arbor.sc/ 
 
You can also download the Arbor Parent App on your smartphone via the App Store or Google 
Play Store. 
 

 
 
The Arbor Parent App gives you the ability to see your child’s current timetable as well as some 
useful information such as your contact details. New timetables for September will not show until 
the start of the academic year. We will send out details of any new features within the app as they 
are introduced. 
 
We are planning on using this to inform parents of homework assignments from September in 
place of the Edulink One App we used previously. As with Edulink One, this will just be for 
information purposes, and we are not planning on replacing our system of recording and reporting 
homework in student planners. Some staff will be trialling this with their groups over the next half 
term and students will be show how they can use it in September. 
 
As with the introduction of any new system, there may be some minor issues that need resolving. 
If you have any queries regarding the Arbor Parent App, please contact Mrs Hogben. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we hope you find the new Arbor Parent App useful. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Hogben 
Director of Raising Standards 

https://login.arbor.sc/

